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Monday, 30 October 2023 

From the Principal 

Welcome to Week 4! 

Thank you to all our parents, grandparents and carers 
who came along last week to make our Book Week, 
Book Fair and Grandparents and Friends Day such 
successes. A massive thank you must go to Mrs Hanly 
who coordinated the activities across the week 
including the Book Week parade and book fair. 
Another thank you must also go to the staff who 
assisted across the week, making changes to plans 
and programs as needed to accommodate the 
activities. 

Last week saw our first of three kindergarten 
orientation sessions for our 2024 kindergarten 
students. This is an extremely important transition 
program for our new students as it allows them to 
develop relationships with other students as well as 
staff at school. It also provides opportunities to 
experience the routines and expectations of school 
life. If any parents know of families who are yet to 
enrol their kindergarten child for the 2024 school 
year, please let them know about our orientation 
program. The second orientation morning will be this 
Thursday starting at 9:00am. 

Currently Tenambit Public School does not have a 
P&C Association, and this is something I have spoken 
with many parents about re-instating. A P&C 
Association can be an integral part of a school, 
providing parents and members of the local 
community a voice within Tenambit Public School. As 
there is not currently a P&C Association operating at 
TPS, there are a number of steps that need to be 
undertaken to start a new P&C Association. The first 
step is to hold a meeting that is open to all parents of 
students that attend Tenambit Public School as well 
as members of the community that Tenambit Public  

 

 

 

School services. This initial meeting will be held on 
Monday 13th November at 5:30pm at Easts Golf Club 
downstairs meeting room. The aim of this initial 
meeting is simply to gauge the interest in re-instating 
the P&C Association at Tenambit Public School and 
forming a working group to undertake the 
preparation work for the foundation meeting. 

There is a minimum of 7 members of the school 
community needed to attend this meeting to ensure 
the P&C Association requirements are met. 

Strong schools are backed by strong school 
communities and having a P&C Association back at 
Tenambit Public School will greatly benefit our 
students and the wider community. I hope you are 
able to make our meeting on the 13th November to 
start this process. 

Have a great week! 

Luke Potts 
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PBL FOCUS – WEEK 4 
 

“I can listen” 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Presentation Day Award Sponsorship 
At the end of each year we hold our K-2 and 3-6 
Presentation Day assemblies. As part of these assemblies, 
some students are chosen to receive special awards in 
areas such as academic achievement, citizenship and 
sport. Most of these awards involve students receiving a 
medallion and a book prize. Each year we have 
parents/caregivers or community members who sponsor 
these awards, and we would like to extend the 
opportunity to others who may be interested. If you 
would like to sponsor one of these awards please contact 
the office by Friday 3rd November (Week 4). The cost of 
sponsorship is $30.00. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

School Calendar – Term 4 

 Week 4 
Monday 30th October to 
Wednesday 1st November 

Stage 2 Excursion – Great 
Aussie Bush Camp 

Thursday 2nd November Kinder Orientation Session 2 

Friday 3rd November Primary Sports Presentation 
Assembly @9.15am 

Week 5 

Thursday 9th November Kinder Orientation Session 3 
and Kindergarten Expo 

Friday 10th November Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 
Remembrance Day Assembly 

Week 6 

Friday 17th November Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 

Week 7 

Friday 24th November Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 

Week 8 – Limited Canteen Menu for the week 

Friday 1st December Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 
Stage 1 Science Incursion 

Week 9 

Friday 8th December Assembly:   K-6  9.15am 

Week 10 
Tuesday 12th December Presentation Day 

K-2 @ 9.30am 
3-6 @ 12.30pm 

Wednesday 13th December PBL Rewards Day 

Thursday 14th December Canteen Closed 
Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 15th December Canteen Closed 
Year 6 Clap Out 
Last day for students 



Book Week

Beginning this term Kindergarten have been
enjoying going out on a Monday morning to

the garden at school with Jesse.

Garden Club

KINDERGARTENKINDERGARTEN
NEWSNEWS

During book week students
enjoyed the book fair, emoji
book title hunt, book week

parade and Grand-friends day!
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The K-6 classes have been participating in 
and learning about gardening with Jesse. 
They have planted tomatoes, formed hills  
around the potato plants to prevent the sun 
from turning them green, helped with 
rolling out the irrigation pipe and were 
shown the correct way to harvest spinach 
and onions. 

We made some spinach and fetta rolls 
using the spinach and onions from the 
garden, yummo! 



 
AUTHOR VISIT 
Stage 1, Stage 2 and our Support classes had a fabulous 
time with Sami Bayly on Tuesday! 
 
Sami talked to the kids about her books, what it is like to 
be an author and an illustrator, told lots of funny animal 
stories and taught them how to draw some weird and 
wonderful creatures. 
 
The kids loved learning about the poisonous elbows of the 
pygmy slow loris, the camouflage techniques of the bird 
dropping spider and the translucent head of the barreleye 
fish. What a whacky and wonderful world we live in! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



BOOK PARADE 
Thank you to everyone who came along to our Book Week 
Parade last Wednesday! It was such an amazing day and 
we loved seeing everyone dressed up. 
 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Orders 
If your child has an order in and you are not able to send 
them to school because they are sick, you must ring the 
office by 9.20am to enable this order to be cancelled, and 
you will be refunded your money. 
 
After 9.20am it is too late to cancel the order as the food 
has already commenced preparation and the process of 
cooking has already started. 
 
I.O.U. 
If the school canteen has provided your student with a 
lunch order and sent an invoice home for payment, please 
note you can now log into Flexischools and use the I.O.U 
function to pay the money owing to the Canteen.  If you 
are trying to do this on the same day – please ensure you 
choose the date for the following day, (as cut off for 
everything is 9.15am) and the system will not allow you to 
enter it for the same date if after 9.15am. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CUBS PROGRAM 
 

CUBS SESSIONS 9:00am - 10:00am 
 

24th August, 31st August, 7th September, 
14th September, 21st September, 

12th October, 19th October 
 

Orientation Session 1  
26th October – 9:00am – 11:00am 

 
Orientation Session 2 

2nd November – 9:00am – 11:00am 
 

Orientation Session 3 & Kindergarten Expo 
9th November – 9:00am – 11:00am 

 
 
 
 



 

 
From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at  
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via the new School Bytes 
Parent Portal.  Instructions for downloading School Bytes 
has previously been sent home and was available in our 
previous Newsletters. If you require any assistance, please 
contact the office. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Medication at School 
Please note if your child commences medication at school, 
parents must come into the office to complete an 
“Administer Medication Form” and must also supply a 
letter from the Doctor/Paediatrician stating medication 
dosage and times.  Any medication must be supplied in  
prescribed Webster packs showing students name and 
dosage. 
 
If your child requires antibiotics at any time, we still 
require the “Administer Medication Form” completed and 
signed by parents prior to giving your child the antibiotics. 
 
This also applies for any Asthma Puffers, form to be 
completed and puffer to have a prescription label on it. 
 
For students having regular prescribed medication at 
school, they must bring their own water bottle with 
them to the office to take their medication.  We do not 
have the facilities to supply cups for students. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Extended Leave – Students 
If you are planning to take your child out of school for a 
family holiday during the school term, you must contact 
the school office a week prior to organise completion of a 
Department of Education Extended Leave Form.  This 
must then be signed by the Principal and a section is given 
back to you to carry with you during this time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

A reminder that the 
administration office hours are 

8:30am to 3:15pm. 
 

There are no office staff in the 
morning until 8:30am, so please 
ensure you are visiting during 

the above hours. 
 
 


